
 
 
 

Year 4 
Holiday Project 

Spring half-term 2021 
 

Our topic for next half-term is all about Birmingham.  
 
You have been recruited by Birmingham City Council to help 
encourage tourists to visit Birmingham. We would like you to 
produce a poster or leaflet, advertising Birmingham.  
You could produce your leaflet on BGFL using j2e5 or use paper.  
Think about: the different landmarks that tourists would be able 
to see in the city centre, what activities there are and how people 
would get there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please email your holiday project to your teacher on  
Monday 22nd February. 
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